riday, June 20th, 2025

Carihi Announcements
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2025-2026 Bus Pass Application:
Families of students who are eligible for school bus transportation based on walk limits — or who require accessible (special needs)
bussing — must submit a bus pass application for the 2025-2026 school year. Students living on reserve do not need to apply.

The link to bus pass application can be found on the Carihi website or SD72 Transportation website.

You must have a valid bus pass to ride next year so please be sure to apply early so that you receive your new bus pass in September.

Those that are currently under ‘courtesy ridership’ will need to reapply for this with the office, after September 30th. Courtesy ridership
is only approved if there is space remaining on a route after all eligible students have been assigned and is granted on first come, first
serve basis.

Yearbooks:
If you haven’t yet picked up your yearbook, you can come pick it up at the office. Grade 12’s you can pick yours up with your cap and
gown.

Student Tutor for All Grades:
Do you need help with a subject or two? Why not go to the Library Learning Commons and look for Xavier Lee who is our Student Tutor.
He will be there Tuesdays and Thursdays from 2:45-3:45pm.

Grade 9 Students:

Be sure to reset your student portal passwords now so that you may access your report cards and your draft class schedules when they are
available. If you need help resetting your passwords, please contact Jane Nuttall on TEAMS today or see Sam in Student Services next
week. These will not be printed for pick up, you must access them through your student portal so be sure to reset your passwords before
end of the school year to ensure you have access!

Important Dates:

Last day of class is June 23rd.
Assessment focus days are June 24th & 25th

Commencement is June 25th.

FOUND— An opal ring if you’ve lost this item please come to the office to describe it to claim it.

Il GRAD ANNOUNCEMENTS:

M| Cap & Gown Pick Up:
fl| Grads, your cap & gowns can be picked up tomorrow through Friday at Student Services. Any outstanding library and textbooks must be

returned and other fees cleared before pick up.

Prom Photos:
Links for the foreshore photos can be found on the Grad TEAMS page as well as the file with the photos from the 360 & Selfie photo-
booth. Be sure to download the photos you’d like to keep by the end of June.




